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To our neighbors in Waterway Pines, 

  

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I would like to wish you a very blessed 

Christmas season, and a safe journey for those of you traveling over the Christmas 

and New Year’s holidays.  And for those of us remaining right here in beautiful, 

balmy Holland, be careful on those slippery roads and sidewalks, including our own. 

  

A special thanks goes out to Ron Rinehart and Ted Ferrell for decorating the bridge; 

it is beautiful!  

  

We’ve had an interesting and, in some ways, surprising year. Our hope and prayer is 

that you hang in there with the Board in 2020 as we work to keep Waterway Pines 

the beautiful and high-quality community we’ve all come to enjoy! 

  

For the Board, 

  

 Jim Visser, President 

 

Barbara Mezeske, Secretary 
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